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CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Hello, 
 
What a remarkable plan - to ruin for good the natural environment bordering the home of one of Scotland’s most 
famous people. And that a screen of trees in front of the proposed development will be anything but a shoddy 
makeshift. Surely you cannot be serious? 
When the world celebrates Walter Scott’s 250th anniversary, such a development, if it goes ahead, will cast a dark 
view of the wisdom of the Localplan’s creators. 
 
Please do not agree to this! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr John E Davies, 
 

 
 
 


